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	INTERNATIONAL TELECOMMUNICATION UNION
TELECOMMUNICATION STANDARDIZATION BUREAU
	

	
	Geneva, 14 April 2021

	[bookmark: Adress_E]Ref:
	Corrigendum 1 to
TSB Collective letter 4/SG13RG-AFR
SG13/TK 
	· To Administrations participating in SG13RG‑AFR; 
· To ITU-T Sector Members participating in SG13RG-AFR;
· To ITU-T Associates participating in SG13RG‑AFR;
· To ITU Academia participating in SG13RG-AFR
-	To the African Telecommunications Union;
-	To the ITU Regional Office for Africa Region


	Tel:
	+41 22 730 5126
	

	Fax:
	+41 22 730 5853
	

	E-mail:
	tsbsg13@itu.int
	

	Web:
	http://itu.int/go/tsg13
	

	Subject:
	Eighth meeting of ITU-T Study Group 13 Regional Group for Africa (SG13RG-AFR); 
Virtual, 2 June 2021


[bookmark: Duties]Dear Sir/Madam,
This Corrigendum introduces the change as follows that applies to the Collective-letter 4/SG13RG-AFR issued on 30 March 2021.
In addition, the meeting and workshop will be collocated with a Virtual forum on “Accelerating digital transformation in Africa” that will be held on 2 June 2021 from 0900 to 1130 hours, Geneva time, and the meeting of ITU-T Study Group 20 Regional Group for Africa (SG20RG-AFR) which will take place virtually on 3 June 2021. All the four events listed above will be convened within the framework of the 2nd Digital African Week, 1 – 3 June 2021 (please refer to the TSB Circular 304). 
	Yours faithfully, 
[image: ]Chaesub Lee
Director of the Telecommunication
Standardization Bureau
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